
CORONA VIRUS (COVID- 19)  UPDATE 

We have been continually monitoring the unfolding of the COVID – 19 situation 
very closely from both government and other sources. These include the 
Department of Health, World Health Organisation and the Centre for Disease 
Control & Prevention. The safety of our patients is our only priority. 

 

In addition to our already very high Infection Control standards; we have taken 
multiple very strict precautions to minimise the risk of exposure to all patients 
and visitors. 

• These include sanitising prior to entering the premises, with sanitiser 
available at the front access point. 

• Hand sanitiser is also available inside the premises. 

• All high usage surfaces including door knobs, eftpos machines, chairs 
and reception desk is sanitised with hospital grade disinfectant between 
every patient. 

• Bathrooms are sanitised after every use. 

• Our staff are advised not to present for work if feeling unwell and 
patients that are feeling unwell are advised to rebook their 
appointments twenty one days from their current appointment provided 
they feel fully recovered. 

Please feel free to discuss any concerns with our staff members or dentists. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and increase any infection control 
procedures as required. 


